
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 4TH, 2020 
 

NOTRE DAME CATHOLIC  
SECONDARY SCHOOL  

VIRTUAL GRADE 8 PARENT 
INFORMATION NIGHT 

 

 
The Notre Dame Catholic Secondary School staff cordially invites you to 
join us Online on Wednesday, November 4, 2020 for Grade 8 Parent 
Information Night.  
 

Beginning at 5:00 p.m., you are welcome to visit our school website, 
https://secondary.hcdsb.org/notredame/  
to view our Grade 8 Information Slideshow 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Our evening will include the following: 

• A welcome from the Notre Dame Administrative Team 

• Virtual Tour of Notre Dame 

• Presentation from Student Services outlining the Secondary 
School Program and Registration Information at Notre Dame 

• Closing videos and other illustrations of life at Notre Dame 
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 available for viewing at 

5:00 P.M. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome grade 8 

families from Catholic, 

public, and private 

schools  

 

Take a Virtual Tour of 

our updated Facility 

 

Meet our 

Administration and 

other staff 

 

Information about the 

Secondary Program and 

Enrollment procedure 

 

Artifacts of Life  

at Notre Dame 
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Welcome Grade 8 Families 

https://secondary.hcdsb.org/notredame/

